
 

 

Senate Document SD 18-12 

                 Approved, 3/11/2019 

 

To: Chancellor Elsenbaumer 

 

From: Faculty Senate 

 

Date: February 27, 2019 

 

Re: Disclosure of Pay Scales for Staff 

 

WHEREAS, the faculty community is concerned about pay for its devoted and hard working staff, and 

 

WHEREAS, the Executive Committee of the Faculty Senate requested Pay Scale information be 

presented at the January meeting but it was not, 

 

BE IT RESOLVED, the Senate requests that this information should be made available immediately to 

the campus community without further delay. 

 

 


